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10 February 2021 

Professor Oleg P. Korobeinichev 

Institute of Chemical Kinetics and Combustion 

Dear Professor Korobeinichev, 

On behalf of the Fellows Selection Committee, chaired by Henry Curran, it is my privilege to 

inform you that you have been elected to receive the honorific title of Fellow of The Combustion 

Institute. Congratulations on this outstanding achievement! 

The newly elected Fellows will be announced on 17 February 2021. As part of this award, your 

name will be published on The Combustion Institute website, and you will be recognized at the 

39th International Symposium on Combustion in Vancouver, Canada. We will also mail you a 

certificate to mark this achievement in your career. 

We ask that you provide us with the exact spelling of your name in the manner you prefer to 

see it displayed, a mailing address to send your certificate, a headshot in either a .jpeg or.png 

format, and your affiliation by 22 February 2021. Please email the requested information to The 

Combustion Institute at: office@CombustionInstitute.org.  

Thank you for participating, and again, congratulations. 

Regards, 

Philippe Dagaut  

President 

The Combustion Institute 

philippe.dagaut@cnrs-orleans.fr 
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